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Mr. Marvin 1. Lewis

6504 Beadford Terrace
Philadelphia, PA 19149

Dear Mr. Lewis:

Your letter of April 18, 1980 addressed to Mr. Victor Stello, Director,
Office of Inspection and Enforcement, which contained comments on the
Commission's proposed rule regarding protection of employees who provide
information to the Commissfon, has been forwarded to the Secretary of
the Commission. Your comments, together with others which are received,
will be considered in the formulation of the final rule.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Richard C. DeYoung
Deputy Director

Office of Inspection
and Enforcement
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